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COLLECTION 
What is God asking of me? Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $6097.00   Plate: $220.00 Youth: $181.05 
        Other: $ 10.00  Cap Imp: $10.00 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE 

Monday thru Saturday 20 minutes before each daily Mass 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m. 

Sunday: 7:30-7:50 a.m. & 9:30-9:50 a.m. 
Sunday:  7:30-7:50 p.m.  

Or by appointment  

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church 
152 Pinewood Ave. 

Seward, NE  68434-1047 

REGISTER IN THE PARISH 
Please register in the parish if you have not done so. Your in-
formation helps Father and the parish groups to know you 
better. On the registration form you may let us know where 
you would be interested in volunteering when we have vari-
ous projects that come up. Registration forms are in Narthex 
or can be picked up in the parish office. 

Holy Hour with Adoration and Confessions will be 
Today, May 7th at 1 p.m.  

Come and Adore Him. 

LAY MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday  May 13 - 5:30 p.m. 
Acolyte  Dan Pernicek, Chris Greisen 
Servers  CJ Hibbert, Garrett Kuss, Zach Vrbka  
Lector  Bob Brungardt 
Greeters  Bill Morse, Dan Duffek 
Cantor  Karen Coufal 
Sunday  May 14 - 8:00 a.m. 
Acolyte  Jeff Spahr, TBA 
Servers  John Fuentez, Mitchell Wingard, TBA 
Lector  TBA 
Greeters  Tim Fichtner Family 
Cantor  Jessica Kolterman 
Sunday  May 14 - 10:00 a.m.  
Acolyte  Terry Wehrs, Tim Dworak 
Servers  Aidan & Max Summa, Maddox Baack 
Lector  HS Seniors 
Greeters  Bill & Ginny Backes 
Cantor:  Jake Marshall 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

May 
 7 Coffee & Rolls - After 8 a.m. Mass 
 7 Holy Hour with Adoration & Confessions - 1 p.m. 
 8 Spirit Mtg - 7 p.m. (Social Hall) 
 10 Mass at Brookdale - 1:15 p.m. 
 10 Mass at Greene Place - 2:00 p.m. 
 15 KC Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Library) 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday, May 8 
7:00 a.m. † Alan Hofer/ Peggy Bauer 
8:05 a.m. †Roger & Delores Lukert/ R & E Bohaty 
Tuesday, May 9 
7:00 a.m. †Angie Toyama/ Don & Pat Forst 
8:05 a.m. †Grace Mullally/ Mark & Lisa Peery 

Wednesday, May 10 
7:00 a.m. Intention of Immaculate Heart of Mary 
8:05 a.m. †Barbara Barak/ Ellen Dailey 
1:15 p.m. Mass at Brookdale 
2:00 p.m. Mass at Greene Place 
Thursday, May 11 
7:00 a.m. †Jan Semin/ Leroy Fiala 
8:05 a.m. †Doug Summa/ Jason & Kathy Summa Family 

Friday, May 12 
7:00 a.m. †Ilene Klein/ The Varney’s 
8:05 a.m. Francis Savier Trieu Tran 
Saturday, May 13 
8:00 a.m. Intentions of T. M. 
5:30 p.m. †Mary Lou Rerucha/ Lorraine Jirovsky 

Sunday, May 14 
8:00 a.m.  For all parishioners 
10:00 a.m. †Levi Dybdal, Jeramie Schoepf & All Schoepf Family 

8:00 p.m. †Michael Long/ Carol Kralik 

May 13: the 100th Anniversary of Mary Appearing at Fatima 
In 1917, Mary appeared to three shepherd children six times 
and told them to pray the Rosary every day for peace in the 
world. She asked them to do penance for the conversion of 
sinners, so that they would be saved from hell. Her first visit 
was May 13, now called the Feast day of Our Lady of Fatima. 
Come to Church for the Rosary and prayers to gain the plenary 
indulgence on May 13 at 7:30am, 8:30am, and 5:00pm. Go to 
communion on May 13, and go to confession within 8 days be-
fore or after May 13. 

DDP is Coming: Help Our Charities 
In May our diocese runs the annual campaign to support our 
18 Charitable programs in our diocese. Please continue your 
generosity and even increase it a bit. About half of the money 
is sent to our own Church to help us in our needs. Pledges 

Choir Potluck Picnic 
The adult choir end of season picnic will be May 7th at 6pm, 
at Mike and Judy Mullally's house. Choir members, please let 
Judy know if you will be attending and how many family or 
friends. Call 402-523-5555 or: mullallyjudy@gmail.com  

Unbound: Get Rid of the Unwanted Feelings 
Want to get rid of those old temptations, memories, and 
thoughts that nag at you and get you feeling bad? There is a 
way of praying that helps us to name them, reject them, and 
then call on the Father to bless us. We have books for $10 in 
the Narthex and Office for you. Also, there will be a weekend 
in October that will teach the method called UNBOUND. It 
makes a world of difference. Sponsored by our Spirituality 
Committee. 

ATTENTION ALL PARISHIONERS 
After the 5:30 Mass, on June 10th, a potluck   

farewell picnic for the priests will be held. 
We will provide pulled pork sandwiches, tea and 
lemonade. Asking each family to bring a salad or 

dessert. If you like you can BYOB. 

 

 We are called to be Good  

Shepherds to all those with whom 

we come in contact.  

http://www.stvincentseward.org
http://www.mystvincentschool.com
http://www.stvincentseward.org
mailto:mullallyjudy@gmail.com


PRAYERS FOR THOSE IN THE MILITARY:   
Please keep the following servicemen and women  

who are members of our parish family and our 

extended families in your prayers  
 

Stanley Benes, Son of Gerald & Julie Benes 

Jacob Bierbaum, Son of Randy & Jill Bierbaum 

Maxwell Dworak, Grandson of Val & Blanche Dworak 

Josiah Hain, nephew of Jeff & Janet Bohaty 

Keith Heyen, Grandson of Willis Heyen 

Aaron Jirovsky, Son of Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 

Timothy Ketterer, Son of George & Pauline Ketterer 

Chuck Leikam, Nephew of Bob Brungardt 

Phil Lenz, Son-in-law of Ken & Mary Meyer 

Daniel Petersen, Son of Gary & Paula Petersen 

Brendon Riha, Grandson of Bill & Mary Riha 

Dylan Riha, Grandson of Bill & Mary Riha 

Joshua Rolfsmeyer, Son of Mark & Laurie Rolfsmeyer 

Tom Rolfsmeyer, Son of Mark & Laurie Rolfsmeyer 

Eric Kitt, Son-in-law of Gene & Annamae Soucie 

Matthew Svoboda, son of Diane and the late Ed A Svoboda 

Jesse Tempel, grandson of Joan and the late Bruce Tempel 
 

If you have a name to add to this list, 

please call the office 402-643-3421 

E-Tithing 
Do you forget to bring your tithing envelopes on Sunday 
morning? E-Tithing can replace or enhance your offer-
ing. It’s a wonderful way to help you never forget to 
give back even the smallest amount to our Lord. Forms 
are available in the narthex or church website and can 
be returned in the collection or brought to the church 
office. Questions? Call or email Tausha Dybdal at tausha
-dybdal@cdolinc.net.  

BACCALAUREATE MASS is scheduled for Sunday, May 14, 

at the 10 a.m. Mass. 
 

TOTUS TUUS FORMS DUE NOW:  If you need a registration 

form, we can email one to you, or pick one up on the table outside 

the CCD Office. (carmenbrowndre@gmail.com)  Please fill out 

both sides.   (NOTE: Grade levels children will enter in the 

Fall)  June 5-9 from 9 a.m.- 3 p.m. for Gr. 1-8   June 4-8 evening 

sessions for Gr. 9-12 
 

FRESHMEN GODPARENTS for this Fall are: Mark & Lisa 

Peery and Randy & Jill Bierbaum in Seward, and Zach & Kim 

Zegers in Milford.  The Seward groups will be divided this sum-

mer and teens will be notified at that time. 

Trinity Dome National Collection 
The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops ap-
proved a one-time national collection to be taken up on 
the weekend of May 13-14, 2017, to help support the 
completion of the mosaic adorning the central Trinity 
Dome of the Great Upper Church of the Basilica of the 
National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Wash-
ington D.C.  Bishop Conley has decided that this will be 
an optional collection in the Diocese of Lincoln taken up 
at the pastor’s discretion.  Any proceeds from this col-
lection should be remitted to the Chancery Finance 
Office by June 15 and clearly labeled as the Trinity 
Dome collection.  Checks should be made payable to 
the “Catholic Bishop of Lincoln.” 

Relics of St. Pio of Pietrelcina Coming to the Cathe-
dral in Lincoln 
As part of a U.S. tour to celebrate the 130th anniver-
sary of his birth and the 15th anniversary of his canon-
ization, relics of the renowned 20th century mystic 
and healer, Saint Pio of Pietrelcina – better known as 
Padre Pio – will be at the Cathedral of the Risen 
Christ, 3500 Sheridan Blvd., in Lincoln on Saturday, 
May 13.  The relics will be visible for veneration from 
8 a.m. to 8 p.m.  A vigil Mass will be celebrated at 5 
p.m. in honor of St. Pio.  The relics include a fingerless 
glove that the saint used to cover his stigmata, a 
piece from the bed upon which he slept, and a piece 
of cloth that he used to clean his stigmata.  More in-
formation can be found on the Diocese of Lincoln 
website at http://www.lincolndiocese.org/.  

Police Day Mass: May 15 at 7:00 a.m. 
In 1962, President John F. Kennedy proclaimed May 
15 as Peace Officers Memorial Day and the week as 
Police Week. Currently, tens of thousands of law en-
forcement officers from around the world converge 
on Washington, DC, to participate in a number of 
events which honor those that have paid the ultimate 
sacrifice. Here at St. Vincent de Paul we will have the 
7:00am Mass as a time to pray to God in thanksgiving 
for those who are involved in law enforcement, to ask 
His blessings upon them, and to pray for the reward 
of Heaven upon those who have given up their lives in 
the line of duty to protect the innocent from unjust 
aggressors. We will have juice refreshments after-
wards. 

Spirit Diaper Drive 
Join Spirit Catholic Radio as we host a pro-life diaper 
drive across the listening area during the month of May. 
By donating diapers you'll help mothers and babies in 
need and put your faith in action. All sizes of diapers are 
needed, especially sizes 3, 4 & 5.  

Midwest Catholic Family Conference 
Learn how storytelling is important to maintaining our 
culture. Come hear Raymond Arroyo talk about his new 
Will Wilder book series at the Midwest Catholic Family 
Conference August 4-6 in Wichita, KS.  Save up to $30 
with early Bird Registration by July 16th. Register online 
at catholicfamilyconference.org  or call 316-618-9787. 
Email questions to midwconf@cox.net. 

Diocese of Lincoln Natural Family Planning Creighton 
Model Introductory Sessions for May, 2017:  

 
Thursday, May 11 and Tuesday, May 23.  Go online 

to register or download a registration form at 
www.lincolndiocese.org/nfp. 
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